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DECEMBER IS DISEASE PREVENTION AND TREATMENT MONTH 

Today  (Dec. 11):  AGM & Election of Officers 2019/2020 
Next Week (Dec. 18):   

Happy Birthday 
 

Happy Anniversary 
  

CALENDAR OF CLUB AND DISTRICT EVENTS: 
Date Time Event Venue 

Dec. 16 5:00pm Club Christmas Party at Adrienne & Warren’s home 10295 248 St, Maple Ridge 

Dec. 18 Noon Meeting at Meadow Gardens Golf Club  
 

LAST WEEK’S MEETING 

Guests: Robert Campbell and Cailin Green, Gord and Mary Robson. 

Opening Quote: 

Happy & Sad: 

Lynda Lawrence had a great time selling plants with Brenda 
Jenkins.  Brenda is the queen of “buy more and save!” 

Walter is happy to inform that the Duck Race gaming application 
for 2019 is in.  While some were hoping the car would be the bat 
mobile, it appears that it will be a FIAT instead. 

Brian Bekar sadly told us that it has become necessary to have an 
anti shoplifting guard at his store.  Would-be thieves sent back to 
wear their own shoes out of the store or buy the ones on their feet 
are outraged. 

Our Finest hour:  Pictures from a faraway place resulted in a 
massive haul of cash from chuckling Rotarians. 

  

Thanks Eric for putting together a most amusing set of slides.  We 
hardly knew we were getting fleeced. 

Speakers: Campbell and Green – the wandering minstrels 

Former member and Club 
President Robert and Cailin 
moved to NS 6.5 years ago to 
take up music full time.  Since 
then, they have toured Canada 
and Europe several times, 
recorded 3 albums and are at the 
end of a cross country tour by 
train.  CP has a program where 
musicians can travel for free across the nation playing for their 
travel.  They will be playing several local gigs as well as the 
Christmas party on the 16

th
. 

Lessons are learned on the road and provide material for new 
songs.  Being adaptable and open to “black box” type experiences 
has led to chance meetings with scientists, corporate big wigs, and 
funny old dudes still getting over their burlesque exposure.  Music 
is the message. 

Dave Rempel shared how music has been a great thing for his 
brother with dementia and others. 

Closing quote: 

Submitted by Patrick O’Brien 
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(Click on picture to enlarge) 

You can download the order form our website 

(Save it and open with Acrobat Reader) 

https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000000800/en-ca/files/homepage/christmas-plants-order-form-2018/Christmas-Plants-form-2018.pdf
https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000000800/Images/Christmas-Plants-Poster-2018.jpg

